
 

9/14/2018    

Pre-K and Kindergarten Parents/Guardians:  

 Welcome to our Relay Family!  Now that you’ve met your child’s teacher(s), we want 

you to get to know your fellow kindergarten parents/guardians!  In an effort to help you form 

lasting partnerships/friendships, our school has scheduled a “Kindergarten Meet-and-Greet” 

event at the Arbutus branch of the Baltimore County Public Library.  This event will be held on 

Monday, September 24th from 6:30 to 8:00 pm. 

 Kindergarten students who attend will have the opportunity to listen to a read-aloud, 

take part in fun activities, register for a library card, and receive a special prize while their 

parents have the chance to meet each other and chat about … well … anything!  Please Note: 

All students who attend the program must be accompanied by an adult throughout the entire 

evening.  

 If you are interested in being a part of this special evening, please fill-out and return the 

RSVP slip below to your child’s homeroom teacher by Thursday, September 20th.  

Thank You! -Laura Wymer (lwymer@bcps.org) 

 

 

 I WILL be attending the “Kindergarten Meet-and-Greet” evening with my child.  Number of 

people attending: _____ 

 I WILL NOT be attending the “Kindergarten Meet-and-Greet” evening with my child. 

Child’s Name: _______________________________________________________ 

Homeroom Teacher: _________________________________________________ 
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